
 

 

 

Dear Living Hope Family, 

Due to COVID-19 (Coronavirus) all events, groups, classes and 

activities to be held at Living Hope are cancelled until further notice. Please 

continue to check our website, Facebook page and text notifications for all 

the latest updates. Stay safe. Stay healthy. Thank you for your 

understanding and patience during this unusual and difficult time.  

Blessings, 

        Pastor Al, Staff & Elders 

 


